
Wednesday 2nd September 2020 

Starting School Newsletter 

Information Packs 

Thank you very much to all of 

the parents and children who 

came to collect their 

information packs at the end of 

last term. If you could not 

collect your pack of information 

and would like to receive it, 

then please phone school to 

arrange a time for collection. 

We hope you have all had an amazing Summer, having lots of fun and making memories 

with your families. We are all so excited to see you start school and cannot wait for the 

fun to begin! If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Telephone: 01568 616919           Email: reception@lps.hereford.sch.uk 

Mrs Bristow and the Reception Team 

Updated Times 

Drop off and pick up times for all Reception children 

have now been confirmed. Drop off (8.30am) and Pick 

up (2.30pm). Please refer to your ParentMail to see 

which school entrance to use. Times for half days are 

as follows, morning sessions (LPS nursery) will be 

(8.30am-10.30am) and afternoon sessions (other 

nurseries) will be (12.30pm-2.30pm). Half days will be 

Tuesday 8th September—Friday 11th September. 

All children will start school for full days on Monday 

14th September. 

Staff 

As lots of you will be aware, due to attending the Virtual Parent Meetings, some staff are 

currently not in school due to Government guidance. Staff for September have now been 

confirmed. The teacher in RJB will be Mrs Bristow. The teachers in RHG (RPG) will be Miss 

Preece and Mrs Gunnell. The teachers in RKE (RSB) will be Mrs Bufton and Mrs South.  

Mrs Bristow Miss Preece 

Home Liaison Meetings 

Unfortunately due to a change in Government Guidance we will not be visiting you on 

Thursday 3rd September, Friday 4th September or Monday 7th September at your homes 

or on your doorsteps. Instead your teacher will be making a phone call to you during your 

allotted time. If you are unsure of your time slot please contact school. Thank you. 

Mrs Gunnell Mrs Bufton Mrs South 


